AGENDA ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

SFSDCe

GROWERS PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforseen circumstances, the audit of our financial records is not yet available
for your review. We hope to have the audit completed and present the 2021-2022 Audited Financial Statement
on December 12, 2022. Thank-you for your patience.






